
 

 

                       

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
February-23 
Fri 3rd – FOWS ‘Love Yourself’ Non-uniform 
Day 
Fri 3rd – NSPCC Number Day 
Thurs 9th – FOWS Cake Sale 
Thurs 9th – Class 2 Family Lunch Day 
Fri 10th – FOWS Love and Friendship Day 
Fri 10th – Class 2 Family Lunch Day 
AM: Coffee morning in the school hall 
PM: Afterschool fundraiser 
Fri 10th – FOWS Spare Coin Challenge 
Launch  
w/c 6th Feb – Mental Health Week 
Mon 6th – Reception & YR2 Road Safety 
13th – 17th Feb – HALF TERM 
Sat 18th Feb – FOWS Tidy-up day 
Mon 20th Feb – Back to school 
w/c 27th Feb – Book Week 
March-23 
Weds 1st – Bag 2 School drop-off 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day 
Thurs 2nd – World Book Day Quiz for Y6 at 
Wymondham High 
Thurs 2nd – Class 3 & 4 Football at Goals 
Mon 6th – Class 3 How Hill Meeting at 
3:10PM 
Weds 22nd – Fri 24th – Class 3 Residential to 
How Hill 
w/c 27th – Parents Evening 
Weds 29th – Class 3 Family Lunch 
Thurs 30th Class 3 Family Lunch  
Fri 31st – Easter Service at Wreningham All 
Saints Church  

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Maya, Bunny Class 2: Grace, Ruby 
Class 3: Lucy, Thomas Class 4: Hannah, Delilah 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 03/02/23 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Administering Medicine to Pupils – please be reminded that should 

your child/ren require any medicine to be administered during 

school time, then a Parental Agreement Form must be filled in and 

signed before any medication, pain relief can be given.  The forms 

are available for completion from the office.  Children should not be 

carrying any medication, pain relief, lozenges etc. in their bags and 

it should all be directed by parents via the office.  Thank you.   

Reading record update for the week 

23rd to 29th January: 

YR = 37% -   Y1 = 35% 17%   
Y2 = 46% 33%  Y3 = 50% 38%  

Y4 = 41% 35%  Y5 = 100% - Y6 = 100% - 

 

 

Your child/ren’s attendance in school is very 
important to us and our  attendance figures are 
currently reporting at 94.6% against a target of 
97.5%. 
The school is unable to authorise term-time 
holiday since we recognise the importance of 
children being in school at every opportunity 
possible. 

(During the academic year, 95% attendance = 10 days absence and 90% 
attendance = 19 days absence – almost 4 weeks missed) 

 

 

 

We were pleased to have some milder weather this week, so that the children 
could take part in the greatly anticipated Santa Runs!  Class 1 had theirs on 
Monday, Class 3 on Wednesday and Class 2 and 4 today.  They all did great!   
Thank you so much for all of the sponsorship money received so far – any 
remaining donations can be handed in via the FOWS box (by Class 2) by Friday 
10th February.  Thank you. 
The children also looked fantastic today coming dressed as ‘themselves’ and 
we feel it so important for every child to celebrate their own individuality.  
Thank you again for all the cuddly and sweet/ chocolate donations.  These will 
all go towards fun and games at the ‘Love and Friendship Day’ next Friday after 
school. 
Please also remember to return the ‘Hearts of Love’ by Thursday 9th February, 
also in the FOWS box (by Class 2) – these will all then go on display next Friday. 

FOWS Dates for the Diary: 

♥  9th Feb – Cake Sale 

♥  10th Feb – Love and Friendship Day 

♥  18th Feb – School Tidy-up Day (10am) – see flyer 

♥  2nd Mar – Bag 2 School – see flyer 

♥  7th Jul – End of School Year Disco 
The Class 3 Tennis Festival  

has been postponed to 

11th May. 

Mrs Cameron will 

issue a letter next week. 


